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Report by Chairman 

 
The Virus is still with us and will continue to be so for a long time if 
not forever. Parish Meetings have been virtual and also face to face, 
which I prefer, the Government has withdrawn permission for virtual 
meetings to continue. Things have moved on with home deliveries 
increasing which is I feel is a pity as shopping is part of the life 
experience but most people do not have the time. 
Speeding is still a continuing problem and any Police presence now 
gone. A meeting was held on School Road between highways 
representatives, parish, district and county councillors and various 
options were discussed, observations and investigations are to be 
carried out-results are awaited.         
At the above meeting the flooding problems on School Road were 
also discussed and Highways are going to carry out surveys and 
possibly install further drains to take the water away. 
A meeting will hopefully be arranged between the parish councils 
along the A10 from Tottenhill to Downham to bring pressure to solve 
the speeding and continual accidents that are happening.  
A new dog waste bin has been installed on School Road. 
Many will have noticed the smell of sewage along the road by 
Woodlakes and this is being investigated by the District Council and 
drainage board. 
The Parish Council is supporting the drive to get a number of 
defibrillators installed in the parish and fundraising is progressing 
really well with help from the Scouts, Red Barn, the School, Social 
Club and residents of the Parish, further write-ups will be found in 
the Newsletter publication of which is imminent. 
 
Robert (Bob) Pearman 
Chairman-ex. As I have now resigned.  
 


